
 
April Newsletter 

Parents, 

Many apologies for our April Newsletter coming to you so late! I suppose life got 

ahead of me. We celebrated Easter with a Light Procession to the Atrium and our 

Alleluia Party. The children had a wonderful time-thank you for making it such a 

special day for them      .  Bri, our room mom, posted a few videos on our FB pg 

(HCS Class of 2033). The children were absolutely adorable! Our Spring 

Conferences are at the end of April through the beginning of May. PLEASE make 

sure you sign up. 

 

Theme: Baby Animals 

• Keeping Babies Safe 

• How Babies Change 

 

We will also focus on: 

• Number recognition (1-10) 

• Counting to 20 

• Uppercase and lowercase recognition (Jj, Ww, Zz) 

• Colors and Shapes (White, Diamond) 

• Writing our names (please also work on this at home) 

• How to hold our pencils, crayons, scissors, and markers (also work on this at 

home) 

• Learning the days of the week/months of the year 

 

Upcoming Dates and Events 

• Apr. 2 Happy Birthday, Landon       

• Apr. 6-10 Easter Break 

• Apr.  11 Alleluia Party at 1015 

• Apr-May Spring Conferences  

• May 23 Last Day of School           

 



If you have any concerns, call, text, or email me☺ 

Have a Blessed Day, 

 

Mrs. Jody Cozzi 

618.509.0027 

jody.cozzi@holychildhoodschool.com 
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